Mayor Thomas Quackenbush

Třustces

John Vesp

Louis deAraujo

Michael Calbet

Rodney G. Strait

Clerk Treasurer

Dianne Hoffman

Deputy Clerk

Annette Rorick

Attorney

John L. Kirkpatrick

OFFICE OF

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

VILLAGE OF FORT PLAIN, N.Y. 13339 168 Canal Street PHONE (518) 993-4271 FAX (518) 993-2506 TDD# 1-800-662-1220



OLD BLOCK HOUSE OF FORT PLAIN

April 20, 2018

Dear Jeff,

It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of endorsement for your candidacy to be our next Sheriff of Montgomery County.

When I enter the voting booth this November I will have an advantage that many voters may not. I have had the pleasure of working with you as a Mayor of my village, Town -County Supervisor, and County Legislator for over 20 years.

As a Village of Fort Plain Trustee, Fort Plain Fire Chief, Montgomery County Under Sheriff, and Montgomery County Director of Emergency management you have always dedicated yourself second to none. You have always been an inspiration to our children, your co-workers, and the constituents you have served.

I am honored to call you my friend. It is my hope that the people of our County will give you their vote of confidence this November to be our next Sheriff.

Sincerely,

Thomas L. Quackenbush, Mayor

Village of Fort Plain